DSV: Information disclosure about an extension of time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 14 Apr 2020, Vinh Phu Railway Joint Stock Company announced an extension of time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:

On 26 Feb 2020, Board of Directors of Vinh Phu Railway Joint Stock Company issued the Board Resolution No. 08/ NQ HDQT on holding the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 (expected in Apr 2020). Due to current complex and unpredictable of Covid-19 epidemic across the country, the Government issued the Directive No. 15/ CP - TTg dated 27 Mar 2020, the Directive No. 16/ CT - TTg dated 31 Mar 2020 on prevention and control of the epidemic. Members’ Council of Vietnam Railways also had the Document No. 676/ DS - KTKT dated 27 Mar 2020 on an extension of time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders until after 15 Apr 2020.

To ensure safety for the shareholders and minimize effects of the Covid-19 epidemic, Board of Directors of Vinh Phu Railway Joint Stock Company announces extending time to hold Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company until the epidemic is stable and under control, according to official announcement of the Prime Minister.

Keep and use the record date of 18 Mar 2020 for the Meeting held on an appropriate time before 30 Jun 2020 (expected).

Specific time to hold the Meeting will be announced to the shareholders later.
